
From: Meares, Donna
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 8/3/2009 11:10:58 AM
Subject: FW: Cost saver suggestion!

FYI+

-----Original Message-----
From: Wright, Kimyla M
Sent: Monday, August 03, 2009 11:00 AM
To: Meares, Donna
Subject: Cost saver suggestion!

Myself (Kimy'la Wright) along with the other examiner, (Karen McDonald) here in the Kingstree field office would like to 
submit a suggestion that would make money for the department as well as protect us as examiners.  We feel that 
applicants should pay to take the road test exam on each try.  By doing so, DMV would make money and from an examiner 
standpoint, this would eliminate applicants trying for their license just because they can when in fact they know they are not 
prepared.  We thought that if there was some way to design the system so that when an applicant passes, what they paid 
to take the exam will automatically be deducted from the cost of the license.  It's only a suggestion!  However of course, we 
both have small children so when they are old enough to try for their license, we want to request a waiver for our children in 
our retirement package in advance! Lol  Have a great day!
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